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VIA RESS, EMAIL, & COURIER

September 13, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)
Torbram Road Relocation Project Update
Ontario Energy Board No. EB-2010-0241

On January 20, 2011, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and
Order, including the Conditions of Approval, for the Torbram Road Relocation Project
(the “Project”). Enbridge would like to update the Board on the start date and land
matters for the Project, which is needed as part of work to complete the City of
Mississauga and City of Brampton’s Torbram Road safety improvements.

Enbridge is currently awaiting further developments in the City of Mississauga’s
negotiation of an easement agreement with Canadian National Railway Company.
Enbridge is hopeful that construction will commence in October 2011 and will notify the
Board 10 days prior to the start of construction.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Lesley Au tin
Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Neil Mckay, Manager, Natural Gas Applications, OEB
Fiona Ngai, Engineering Project Manager, Major Projects, Enbridge


